
 

 

ARGYLL AND BUTE COMMUNITY PLANNING PARTNERSHIP 
 

MINUTES of FULL PARTNERSHIP MEETING held in the 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS, KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD 

on WEDNESDAY 20th JUNE  2012 
 

Present 
 

Councillor Roderick McCuish (Chair) Argyll and Bute Council 
Sally Loudon    Argyll and Bute Council    
Eileen Wilson    Argyll and Bute Council 
Lynda Thomson    Argyll and Bute Council 
Margaret Fyfe    Argyll and Bute Council 
Councillor John Semple   Argyll and Bute Council 
Audrey Martin    Argyll and Bute Council 
Councillor Anne Horn   Argyll and Bute Council 
Derek Leslie    NHS Highland 
Elaine Garman    NHS Highland 
Sheila McLean    Leader 
Russell Dunn    Strathclyde Police 
Barry McEwen    Strathclyde Police  
Andrew Campbell     Scottish Natural Heritage 
Michael Breslin    Argyll College 
Glenn Heritage               Third Sector Partnership/Argyll Voluntary Action 
Douglas Cowan    HIE 
Bill Stewart     ABSEN 
Shirley MacLeod             Argyll and Bute Council 
Joyce Cameron (Minutes)  Argyll and Bute Council 
Alison McGinty (Minutes)   Argyll and Bute Council 
 
Apologies: 
Cleland Sneddon   Argyll and Bute Council 
Seonag Campbell   Skills Development Scotland 
Fiona Logan   Loch Lomond and the Trossachs National Park 
Moira Paton                    NHS Highland 
Frances Webster   Skills Development Scotland 
Dr Michael Hall   NHS Highland 
Nigel Miller    Association of Argyll and Bute Community Councils 
Neil Francis   Scottish Enterprise 
Daniel Docherty   Strathclyde Fire & Rescue 
Dave Duthie   HiTrans 
Councillor James Robb  Argyll and Bute Council 
Jonathan Pryce    
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 



 

 

 

3. NEW COUNCIL 
 
Andrew Campbell would like to see “environment” within the job titles of 
Councillors.  
Councillor John Semple pointed out the environment is very close to 
the heart and has an enormous role to play. It is hoped to achieve a 
good balance of economy and environment. 
 
It was advised by Councillor John Semple that the aligning of portfolios 
that Lead Councillors have with Minister in Government, and the need 
for some consideration of what we call ourselves. Each Councillor will 
have a remit which will be available to view by anyone who wishes to 
do so. 
 

 

 

4. SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT REVIEW OF COMMUNITY PLANNING 
 
Councillor Roderick McCuish attended a very positive meeting in 
Edinburgh.  
Scottish Government and COSLA are agreed that we need a more joint 
approach to Community Planning and Single Outcome Agreements, 
which brings together political and administrative leadership from 
across the public sector to focus our efforts on improving outcomes for 
the people of Scotland. The new national role will have a key role in 
delivering that. 
 



 

 

basis, and Sally Loudon brings regular updates back to the 
Management Committee. 
 
It was agreed that Audrey should work closely with NHS to establish 
health implications.  
 
A draft report has been produced and the consultation closed on 26th 
April 2012.  Proposals are being carried out to go to Gigha to present 
the final report sometime in September when the holidays are over. 
 
Roddy McCuish agreed that the Council will feed into scenarios but the 
final will be from the developers. 
 
Audrey Martin made a strong emphasis on what this project will mean 
for the Community. 
 
 
Roddy McCuish thanked Audrey for an interesting presentation. 
 

6. NEW CPP WEBSITE 
 
Eileen Wilson encouraged the partners to have a look at the Council’s 
website at the Community Planning Partnership Section.  
 
Action Point 
If partners would like anything added, please let Eileen Wilson 
know. 
Links will also be put on partner websites. 





 

 


